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COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS 

 Message from the Department Head  
 
Welcome back.  I hope that you had an enjoyable summer.  We have an exciting year 
ahead of us, just as it should be at Purdue.  On October 5, the department will host 
a fall reception for all undergraduate and graduate students and faculty.  It will be 
held in the Anniversary Room of the Purdue Memorial Union.         
I invite you to attend, renew acquaintances, visit with friends and 
faculty, and enjoy the food. (page 3) 
 

On October 25 Jean-Pierre Dormois, Professor of History at Marc 
Bloch Université in Strasbourg, will present the annual lecture for 
the Purdue History Forum.  Professor Dormois will speak on  
“The Americanization of French Society.” (page 4) 
 

Phi Alpha Theta and the History Organization have busy  
agendas.  I urge you to join both.  Phi Alpha Theta will again    
publish its student edited, peer-reviewed journal, The Purdue    
Historian: An Undergraduate History Journal.  For submission of 
manuscripts contact Phi Alpha Theta President, Brittney Smith, 
smith586@purdue.edu. 
 

The department will hire two assistant professors this year.  Their areas of           
specialization will be Latino/a history and American Legal Culture with the ability to 
teach U.S. constitutional history.  I will be able to tell you the results of the search in 

our spring newsletter.  Both positions will enable the 
department to strengthen its undergraduate          
curriculum. 
 
Work hard and enjoy the year.  If I can be of service, 
please do not hesitate to ask. 
 

 
Doug Hurt 
Department Head 

Mark  Your 
Calendar: 
 
 
Sept. 15th 
   (Fri.) page 5 
    Constitution 
    Day 
 
 
Oct. 5th 
   (Thurs.) page 3 
    Department 
    Reception 
 
 
Oct. 25th 
   (Wed.) page 4 
   Purdue History 
   Forum 
   Jean-Pierre 
      Dormois 
 
 
April 12th 
   (Thurs.) 
   Spring Banquet 
   (details tba) 
 
 
 
 

NEW  FACULTY  NEW  FACULTY  ——  2006  2006  
Three Faculty Hires last spring: 
Jennifer L. Foray Jennifer L. Foray (Ph.D., Columbia University, 2006) European Empire 
Caroline E. Janney Caroline E. Janney (Ph.D., University of Virginia, 2005) U.S. Women/Gender 
Dawn M. Riggs Dawn M. Riggs (Ph.D., University of California — Riverside,  2003) Native American 

FACULTY  RECRUITMENT  FACULTY  RECRUITMENT  ——  2007  2007  
Two additional Faculty in the Specialty Areas of: 
♦ U.S. Legal/Constitutional HistoryU.S. Legal/Constitutional History 
♦ NineteenthNineteenth--Century Latino/a HistoryCentury Latino/a History 

New appointments New appointments —— congratulations to Professors: congratulations to Professors:  
♦ John J. Contreni John J. Contreni —— Dean College of Liberal Arts Dean College of Liberal Arts 
♦ Susan Curtis Susan Curtis —— Associate Dean Interdisciplinary Programs and Engagement Associate Dean Interdisciplinary Programs and Engagement 
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Study  AbroadStudy  Abroad  
20072007  

 

  Consider: 
 
   SPRING  BREAK 
              & 
         SUMMER 
 
 
      TRAVEL       TRAVEL -- while you study! while you study!  
 
 
Keep up on details for each course. 

History International Programs 
Watch for CALLOUTS!!! 

 
Department of History website: 
http://www.cla.purdue.edu/history 

Department of History website:  http://www.cla.purdue.edu/history Events 

  

We will be needingWe will be needing  
VOLUNTEERSVOLUNTEERS  

thoughout  the  year!thoughout  the  year!  
 
 

History Department Reception 
October 5th 
 
Purdue History Forum—2006 
October 25th 
 
Upcoming Spring Lectures 
Spring 2007 — tba 
 
Spring Banquet - 2007 
April 12th 

 
Your participation as greeters, ushers, and  
coordinators helps each function run smoothly.  
Thank you in advance for representing the     
department in such a fine manner. 
 
Contact history@purdue.edu with questions. 
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OPPORTUNITIESOPPORTUNITIES  

TRAVEL  with  HISTORY 
 

Spring Break 2007: 
Travel to Munich & Greece with Dr. Gordon Young & Dr. Gordon Mork (HIST 102I, HIST 104I, and HIST 590M)  
[pages 6 & 7] 
 
Summer Maymester 2007: 
Travel to Egypt with Dr. Gordon Young (HIST 492)  [pages 8 & 9] 
Travel to China with Dr. Sally Hastings (HIST 240 and HIST 590)  [details tba] 
 
Summer 2007: 
Travel to Strasbourg, France with Dr. Will Gray (HIST 302G)  [details tba] 

 

♦ Review pages 11—14 for internships, job postings, and other opportunities 
♦ Phi Alpha Theta contact: Brittney Smith (smith586@purdue.edu) & Dr. Frank Lambert, advisor 
♦ History Organization contact:  Josh DeLong (jdelong@purdue.edu) & Dr. Melinda Zook, advisor 
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History Undergraduate Students are encouraged to attend the History Department Reception 
on October 5th.  The reception offers you the opportunity to meet the History faculty, staff 
and graduate students while you mingle with fellow undergraduates.  Hope to see you there. 
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INTERNATIONAL  PROGRAMS  —  HISTORY 
Travel internationally to study History.  The department is expanding its programs for student 
and faculty exchanges and study abroad courses.  Stay tuned for updates by viewing the     
Department of History International Programs web pages.  As the programs develop postings 
will be linked.  Listings for 2007 are noted on page 2 of the newsletter. 

Professor Whitney Walton, International Programs Coordinator 
http://www.cla.purdue.edu/academic/history/InternationalPrograms.htm 

HONORS  PROGRAM  —  HISTORY 
Consider becoming a part of the Department of History Honors Program. 
Professor Robert May, Honors Program Director      Postings will be made available at: 
http://www.cla.purdue.edu/academic/history/HonorsProgramMain.htm 

CONSTITUTION  DAY  2006CONSTITUTION  DAY  2006  
Purdue University’s Constitution Day CelebrationPurdue University’s Constitution Day CelebrationPurdue University’s Constitution Day Celebration   

 

September 15, 2006 — Friday 
9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

Stewart Center Room 302 — 306 
 
Coordinated by:  James F. Ackerman Center for Democratic Citizenship, College of Education 

Website on Constitution Day Events:  http://www.purdue.edu/constitution-day/ 

 
Thirty-nine of the 55 Delegates to the Constitutional Convention signed the United 
States Constitution on September 17, 1787.  The Congress, by joint resolution, has 
designated September 17th as “Citizenship Day” and the week beginning September 
17th and ending September 23rd of each year as “Constitution Week”.  Public Law 
108-477 contained in the recent Consolidated Appropriations Act of 2005 states that 
“each educational institution that receives Federal funds for a fiscal year shall hold an 
educational program on the United States Constitution on September 17 of such year 
for the students served by the educational institution.” 

Stay connected with department activities for the year 

by checking the EVENTS page on our website. 

http://www.cla.purdue.edu/academic/history/EventsMain.htm 
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[page 1 of 2  —  Spring Break Trip to Munich & Greece] 
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[page 1 of 2  —  Summer Maymester Trip to Egypt] 
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The Department of History is proud of our students’ accomplishments. 
Award recipients in attendance at the Spring Banquet on April 6th were honored. 

We hope you will be a part of our spring gathering in 2007. 

Superior  Achievement 
Certificate 

Achievement  Certificate 

Brian William Baumer 
Anthony Ryan Blackburn 
Lucille Lannan Bradley 
David Alexander Brienza 
Margaret Elizabeth Byrnes 
Brian P. Currie 
Elizabeth Anne Dahlmann 
Wesley Adam Ferguson 
Katherine Lynn Frick 
Troy Erik Herendeen 
Allison Elizabeth Horner 
Troy Timothy Huber 
Jeffrey David Lambert 
Craig Lewis Long 
Jamie Lynn Mills 
Collin David Mitchell-Flynn 
Griffin William Mulcahey 
Christopher Russell Plappert 
Rebecca Gale Ray 
Stephen Paul Sara 
Matthew Evan Schwertfeger 
Matthew Stanley Sims 
David Michael Teall 
Peter Joseph Van Howe 
Samantha Jo Vaughn 
Andrew Shigeru Wilson 

Christopher Matthew Lazo 
Peter Gregory Lee 
Rachael Lindsey-Gumbus 
Daniel Clark Ludington 
David Ryan Marcum 
Brian Terry Mason 
Erin Rebekah Mays 
Ryan Thomas Mc Carthy 
Ashley Nichole Mc Laughlin 
Tiffani Renee Milner 
Laura Arlyne Dittmar Mummert 
Rachel Ann Nichols 
Thomas Francis Padgett 
Daniel William Patterson 
Daniel Allen Perry 
Matthew David Phelps 
Ryan William Poppe 
Amber Nicole Puckett 
Jessica Rose Ragon 
Lauren Shelley Rawlins 
Brian L. Riehman 
Eric Lee Robertson 
Lauren Ashley Rocha 
Kyle Ross Saubert 
David Alan Scherer, Jr. 
Paula Frances Schmidt 
Christina Anne Schowe 
Andrew Michael Schummer 
Patrick Thomas Sharpe 
Melanie Joy Sims 
Daniel Earl Swart 
Bryan Lewis Uyhelji 
Rachael Andrea Ward 
Rebecca Kathleen Whistler 
Jennifer Lynn Stinson Wilson 
Matthew Kent Zinkil 

David Andrew Anderson 
Benjamin Robert Banta 
Stacy Ellen Bayless 
Lynda Marie Beckham 
Andrew Phillip Berndt 
Megan Leigh Bever 
Edward Allen Brandt 
Kristine Lynn Orth Brewer 
Tracy Michelle Bridge 
Brittnee Starr Burton 
Brandon Joseph Ciarlo 
Richard Alan Collins, Jr. 
Courtney Ann Cooprider 
Joshua Joel Coots 
Christopher Alan Crawford 
Katherine Renee Darrah 
Matthew Thomas Deruntz 
Jonathan Vincent Elkins 
Michael Robert Endress 
Greg Wayne Enterline 
Jerold Andrew Evrard 
David Somerset Fitzsimons 
Jordan Michael Gleason 
Kristina Marie Glithero 
Ashley Rene Goddard 
Edward John Grattan II 
Megan Irene Hart 
Bradley Paul Hawkins 
Brian Elliott Hill 
Christopher Forrest Hons 
Todd Michael Hopfinger 
Benjamin Franklin Howland 
Kara Lee Huff 
Barbara Amber Jones 
Jonathan A. Jones 
Karalee Donna Koontz 
Laura Kristine Korabiak 

Stover Undergraduate Scholarship - Todd R. Allen 

Outstanding Senior - Brian P. Sanders 

Study Abroad Scholarship - Matthew J. Kramer 

Waltmann Award - Brittney N. Smith 

Senior Graduating with Excellence - Rebecca K. Whistler 
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Student Position  —  Part-time 
Purdue University  —  Department of Engineering Education 
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STUDENT  OPPORTUNITIES 
 

Postings will be made available on the website as they are received. 
 Be sure to check regularly. 
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[page 1 of 3  —  Internship with Government] 

 

INTERNSHIPS 
 
♦ Many sites offer internships annually. 
♦ Review individual websites for details. 
♦ Internship flyers will be posted on the History website as mailings are received. 
♦ Research these positions early and get those applications submitted. 
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[page 2 of 3  —  Internship with Government] 

 

Internship at Harry S. Truman Presidential Library — Liberty, Missouri 
Contact:  Dr. R. Douglas Hurt    doughurt@purdue.edu     765-494-4123 
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[page 3 of 3  —  Internship with Government] 

 

Discovery Park  
Undergraduate Research Internship Program 

 

It pairs undergraduate students with researchers.  Deadline for this year 
was August 25th.  If you have questions about the program contact Amy 
Childress, intern Coordinator at childres@purdue.edu. 
 


